
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
Notice to all Snohomish County customers on the Rimrock Water System in Monroe. 
Gamble Bay Water ,Inc. has filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission (WUTC) for permission to transfer it’s Kitsap County water systems to 
Washington Water Services (5) and T&T Professional Services (3). 
 
The WUTC holds an open meeting in Olympia on all transfers. The open meeting is 
scheduled for Wednesday, April 27, 2005. If approved, the transfer will be effective May 
1, 2005. If you can not attend the meeting on this proposal and would like your comments 
reflected in the formal record, you may call or write the WUTC at the following address: 
 

Secretary, Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA. 98504-7250 
1-800-562-6150 

E-mail address Comments@wutc.wa.gov
 

 
Gamble Bay Water Inc. is ceasing water utility business in Washington and has worked 
hard to find responsible water purveyor’s for it’s systems. 
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